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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Brad Hunt 
Date:  June 19, 2017 
 
cc: Dr. Waldrip, Kay Ryon 
 
 
Re: Board Policy Update FDA (Local) 
 
In an effort to provide the district with flexibility regarding the transfer of employee’s children 
to CISD schools, the district is requesting the following be added to FDA (Local) 
 
“In accordance with administrative regulations, a student who has been admitted under this 
provision shall be permitted to remain enrolled for the subsequent school years with approval 
by the Superintendent or designee.” 

 
An appropriate motion is as follows: 

 
“The Board add language to Board Policy FDA (LOCAL) as presented.” 

 
 


